OCTOBER 27, 1976

CATHOLIC WOMENS LEAGUE MEETING: Cont'd from
page 8 ..ae

The ladies who attended the Leadership Con-
vention at Avila Centre, gave a report On
their day, and said they had enjoyed it very
much. :

A wreath will be laid at the Cenotaph by
the C.W.L. ladies on Remembrance Day.

Mrs. Claire Roen is our convener for the
Penny Auction and said she would contact the
merchants in town for donations. Mr. Jim
Mikus has donated the oil for the raffle which
will be drawn at the Penny Auction Sale on

Sunday, October 3lst.
It was decided to order a religious film
later on, possibly to show during Lent.
Father Greengrass, who 1s leaving the par-
ish to go to Dryden, made his farewells and
thanked the ladies for their work and encour-

THE LAKE SUPERIOR

BOARD
~ OF EDUCATION

requires immediately
"JUNIOR ACCOUNTANT

This is a newly created position with
.opportunities for promotion. Successful
candidate would be responsible for hand-
ling .sick leave records, group plap de-
ductions, bookkeeping and posting book
of original entry, monthly comparative
statements, supervising accounts pay-
able and payrol| deductions, etc.

Preference will be given to those enrol-
led in a recognized accounting course

or who have completed a Community Col lege
accounting course.

Applications will be received until
November 5th and should give resume of
academic and professional qualifications,

salary expectations, names and telephone
numbers of references and mail to:

H.J. Boudreau, Superintendent
of Business and Finance,

The Lake Superior Board of Education,
Box 189,

Schreiber, Ont. POT 2SO

R.M. Weeks, Chairman-W.F. Pogue, Director
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agement. |

The door prize was won by Mrs. Y. Vienneau.
After the meeting, our guest speaker, Mrs.
Peggy Helmink gave a very ilnteresting speech

‘on "Christian Love and Charity".

A delicious lunch was served by Mrs. E. Fal

=zetta and her committee.

VACANT POSITIONS ON EXECUTIVE

The annual meeting of the Local Association
to Guides and Brownies was held in the Commun-
ity Church basement with sixteen member§ pre-
sent. Mrs. R. McBride opened the meeting with
the Guide Prayer and welcomed the new members.

Reports for the past year were given.

There still are a few positions to be fillec
on the executive, especially chairman. It is

unfalr to expect Commissioner and Guide lead-
er to also be chairman.

Plans were made for lunch to be provided -

for the Division meeting and training day on
Saturday, October 23. |

A wreath was ordered for Armistice Day.
Next meeting will_be held on November 15th
in the Community Church basement. |

Anyone in Terrace Bay or Schreiber who is
interested in a subscription to -

i
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DAILY DELIVERY LOCALLY

PHONE B825-9203
AFTER 6 P.M.



